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· Progress Reports:  A mid-term progress report is being sent home with your child today.  Please sign and return the bottom portion as soon as possible.  You can also keep track of your child’s progress through the Echo Gradebook.  Information was sent home on how to access last fall.  If you need this information again, please let me know or contact the office directly.

· The 3rd Marking Period ends on Friday, March 29, 2019.  No late work will be accepted after the marking period ends.  This is also a ½ day of school for students.  Spring Break is from 4/1/19 through 4/5/19.  School resumes on Monday, 4/8/19.

· The AR reading goal for the month of March is 8 points.  Your child should be reading 30+ minutes each day at home to help meet this goal.  This goal does count toward the overall reading grade.  Information was sent home last fall so you can access how your child is doing in AR.  Please let me know if you need this information again.

· Science:   Students will have a post energy survey sent home next week to see how they have been conserving energy at home during the month of March.  Please take time to fill out & sign this survey with your child.  We will be using the pre & post surveys on several graded follow up activities here at school.

· Social Studies:  Just a reminder, the rough drafts for the state books are due March 22, 2019.  This is a graded assignment as well as five students will be chosen to attend the Young Authors’ Day at SMC in May based on rough draft  books turned in.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]We were recently made aware of a School Board policy that students cannot be kept in at lunch recess.  If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
